

## REPRESENTATIVE OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA TO THE INTERNATIONAL CIVIL AVIATION ORGANIZATION

TELEPHONE (514) 954-8304 SUITE 14.10 999 UNIVERSITY STREET MONTREAL, QUEBEC, CANADA H3C 5.19

Dr. Taïeb Chérif Secretary General Suite 12.15

April 14, 2009

Dear Dr. Chérif:

The United States has reviewed ICAO Letter AN 12/44.6-07/68, dated October 26, 2007, requesting States to note Assembly Resolution A36-11, where applicable; develop a language proficiency implementation plan by March 5, 2008; notify ICAO with the names and contact details of language proficiency focal points; and notify ICAO of differences to language proficiency requirements contained in Annexes 1, 6, 10, and 11.

No differences exist between the national regulations and/or practices of the United States and the language provisions as detailed in Table 1, paragraph 3 of Attachment B to State letter AN 12/44.6-07/68.

The Point of Contact for English Language Proficiency in the United States is: Ms. Anne Graham
Federal Aviation Administration
Deputy Division Manager of Flight Standards Service - General Aviation and Commercial Division
800 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20591
(202) 267-3815
anne.x.graham@faa.gov

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at extension 8304.

Sincerely,

Acting US Representative on the Council of ICAO